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I respectfully request that this bill be voted down. Oregon's vote by mail system has 

allowed ALL its registered voters access to the privelege of voting and participating in 

our government . Seniors, folks with disabilities, and those that live in remote rural 

areas sre able to vote by mail. This creates more input from more of our citizens in 

elections. Returning to in-person elction day voting will be a barrier to having all 

Oregonian's thoughts and voices heard. Please do not return to the exclusitiviy of in-

person voting. Thank you. 


